
9th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Nurture trip

As we approach the end of the first half term, I would like to thank the students for their fantastic behaviour and effort
in Maths and English lessons.

We are planning a group outing to Weymouth Beach in which the students can gather inspiration for a creative writing
task once we return to school.

The trip will be happening on Monday 30th October 2023.

Students will need to come to school as usual and attend their registration and lessons one, two and three. We will
then meet in room CO28 at the beginning of period 4, 12.20pm.

Students do not need to wear their Budmouth uniform but will need to wear suitable clothing for being outside. We will
discuss this in lessons before the date of the trip and also check the weather forecast to help students work out what
to wear. Students will need to bring waterproofs if the forecast is for rain or a sunhat and sunscreen if sunshine.
Sensible shoes such as trainers or walking shoes should be worn.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a screw top bottle (no cans or energy drinks). If your child is
in receipt of free school meals they will be supplied with a packed lunch.

We will be travelling by minibus so there will be no costs involved for the trip. We are however planning on having a
bake sale in CO28 on Wednesday 11th October at break and lunchtime. This is to raise enough money to purchase
the students an ice cream. If you can, please support this either by bringing in some cakes or sending your child in
with some money to purchase. The cost of cakes will be 50p each.

If you have any questions about this trip, please email me at aetherington@budmouth-aspirations.org

Yours Sincerely

Alice Etherington
Nurture Teacher and Trip Leader


